
 

Athens City Schools invites parents to review the online link below that our 

wellness committee uses to meet and review the school wellness policy on 

or before April 16, 2025 or after by clicking on the following link: 

https://www.acs-k12.org/departments/child-nutrition-program/wellness-

committee 

 

Having healthy choices at school helps keep our children healthy and ready 

to learn. The school wellness policy helps our school create an action plan 

for nutrition and physical activity at school.  Parents can share their opinions 

anytime and help make sure the policy is meeting the needs of our students 

or join our wellness committee by completing the survey on our website at 

https://www.acs-k12.org/departments/child-nutrition-program/wellness-

committee.  

 

Athens City Schools Wellness Policy is available at: chrome-

extension://efaidnbmnnnibpcajpcglclefindmkaj/https://resources.finalsite.net

/images/v1711137966/acsk12org/t832kjgxodlzrt3ahatj/ILA-

Wellness_Policy.pdf.  

 

Parents who are unable to attend the meeting can email comments about the 

wellness policy or nutrition and physical activity at their school to: 

tandy.blackwell@acs-k12.org. 

 

We hope you will join us! 

 


